Francisco Astorga

From: Joy Berry <joy@joyberry.org>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 4:45 PM
To: Francisco Astorga

Cc: KIM DENKERS Owner
Subject: Ridge Ave Plat Amendment
Hi Francisco,

| own the home at 141 Ridge Avenue and | am very concerned about the new project with the Alice Claim at the
intersection of King Road & Ridge Avenue.

My property is at that intersection and the town is already using a very large portion of my land for the Ridge Road and
if anymore is taken from me for this new subdivision | will be damaged tremendously.

How can | see the plans they have submitted for this Alice Claim project?

As you can imagine; | am opposed to this project.

Please call me.

Joy Berry

Cell: 949-500-7009



